
Feedback Request for Your Recent Skin 

Cancer Screening 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for visiting us for your recent skin cancer 

screening on [Date]. Your health and satisfaction are our top priorities. 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your experience. Your input will help us 

improve our services and ensure we are meeting the needs of our patients. 

Please consider sharing your thoughts on the following: 

• How would you rate the overall experience of your screening? 

• Were our staff members informative and courteous? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

To provide your feedback, please reply to this email or fill out the attached survey. Your 

responses will remain confidential. 

Thank you for your time and for trusting us with your health. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


